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NEWSLETTERS
The Indianapolis Recorder - “Take ‘The Talk’ Public”

Adey Adenrele of the Indianapolis office was featured in an article,

published by the Indianapolis Recorder on Sept. 28. The
article discusses Adey’s involvement in the creation of the Police
Interaction and Accountability Community Forum, in conjunction with the
Indiana State Bar Association’s Diversity Committee, and an upcoming
event.


http://www.indianapolisrecorder.com/news/article_4dd04d70-a455-11e7-aee5-cb5786a64c0b.html

